
 
 

 

 

 

31 July 2025 

Dear Shareholder 

 

On 30 July 2025 the Directors of Bendigo Telco Limited accepted the resignation of Ms Nicole Rooke 

from the Board. Ms Rooke has provided a valuable contribution to the company during her 6-year 

term as a member of the Board. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ken Belfrage  

Company Secretary 

 

 


